April 5" 2010
WLHA Members:

As you may or may not be aware, George Randall had passed away in January
2010. He was one of the original members and officers of our association (most recent
the Treasurer). He will be greatly missed.

Our next meetings will be:
Memorial Day Weekend (5-30-10) - Sunday 1:00 pm at the pavilion
4™ of July Weekend (7-4-10) — Sunday 1:00 pm at the pavilion
Labor Day Weekend (9-5-10) - Sunday 1:00 pm at the pavilion

It’s important to attend and be apart of what is going on with our association.
Ideas and input is what we are looking for with also volunteer help. As you know the
association is non-profit, dues and volunteers keep it going. For example keeping the
beach area, picnic area, and channels for our boats clean so they can be fun and safe for
us and our families. Dues are $20 per year; this is what we depend on to keep our
association going. Any extra would be appreciated. We hope to see you at the meeting in
May.

Thank-you,

Pat Abbott — Secretary
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Dues méy be sent to:
Pat Abbott

4437 Hackett Road
Saginaw, MI. 48603

Any questions call 989-791-1467



